
Gardening in year 2 
Dear parents, 

The care of the year 2 garden is now passed on to the new year 2! There are lots of jobs that 

need doing. Crops need picking and the garden needs tidying up for winter. The children will 

have a gardening session each week until half term. Miss Fulford will take half the class in the 

garden while I teach the other half in the classroom and then we will swap over. 

Your child will need either wellies or old trainers and will need to bring them into school on the 

gardening day (in a carrier bag), which is a FRIDAY. (School has spare pairs of wellies the 

children can use so don’t go out and buy any especially). Coats will be required when it is cold and 

a sunhat if it is sunny. If your child has any gardening gloves then they can bring those in too.  

Sometimes gardening will not go ahead due to the weather but the children will be informed of 

any changes.  

Gardening sessions start THIS week on Friday 13th September so please send your child with 

wellies/old trainers.  

Thank you, 

Mrs Dames and Miss Fulford 

 

 

 

 
 


